
Stroke Awareness Week Northern Ireland will take place from 19 September 2011.

The PHA launched the F.A.S.T. public information campaign on Thursday 2 June 2011
to raise awareness of stroke signs and symptoms, and what to do if you think
someone is having a stroke. For further information on stroke awareness go to
www.publichealthagency.org/news/stroke-campaign-%E2%80%93-act-fast.

Information is also available from Northern Ireland Chest Heart and Stroke
Association at www.nichsa.com/
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